Diver, John

From: Neil Fletche

Sent: 04 November 2019 10:12

To: Diver, John

Subject: Rear of 29/33 Arkwright Rd - 2019/1697/P

Attachments: 1514_Conveyor belt.pdf; Conveyor diagram.pdf; IMG_5378 copy reduced.pdf
Hi John,

We understand a question has been raised regarding the proposal to use a conveyor to remove material from
the construction site out to Arkwright Road for collection. We confirm that it is possible to install a
conveyor system that would not involve removal of any existing trees other than those indicated on the
proposals.

We attach our drawing and marked up photo showing the suggested route that follows the side passage
between the houses and cuts across the grass to link with the existing path leading to the end of the garden.
This was sent to a conveyor specialist (https://www.coveya.co.uk) who produced their own diagram to
confirm that the arrangement is feasible.

I hope that this provides sufficient reassurance, please let me know if anything else is required.

Neil Fletcher RIBA
BA (Hons) BArch
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